
St. Luke Announcements
November - World Hunger Month: Special giving envelopes are in your bulletins through out the month of November 
along with a story (see back side) telling how your monetary gifts are used to help transform worldwide hunger!
Wednesday Night Edu-Worship: Continue to join us Wednesday nights from 6:45-7:30pm for a service combining 
both Worship & Christian Education as we travel through the Biblical story from Genesis to Revelation.  Please note 
below the Wednesday nights during the month this service won’t be available.  
*Nov. 17th, no Edu-Worship, Live Night for students only *Nov. 24th, no Edu-Worship, Thanksgiving Break  
Talents & Testimonies: This will be a time of prayer, scripture, sharing God moments, singing & playing instru-
ments - a time of fellowship. Join us the third Wednesday of each month from 6:45-7:30pm, Nov. 17th. 
Pie Sale! Anyone can bring a pie Nov. 21st to the church narthex (main enterance). Our youth will sell them after 
worship that morning. All proceeds will go to the Mission trip in the Mountains 2022. Thank you!
Ecumenical Thanksgiving Prayer Service: St. Luke and Holy Trinity invite you to join us for a special Service 
of Thanksgiving for God’s gifts in the past year to be held at Holy Trinity Catholic Church at 2pm on Sunday, 
November 21st.  An offering will be collected during the service for the Zumbrota Food Shelf and we will 
have a food drive for the Zumbrota Food Shelf as well.  Please bring any amount of canned foods that you can.  
Items especially desired by the Food Shelf are canned stews & soups, crackers, and canned chili.  
Dinner On Us: On November 21st St. Luke’s is hosting a Dinner On Us event. All are welcome!! Serving from 
4-7pm. Drive your vehicle through the alleyway entrance and we’ll bring your to-go meal to you car-side.  Menu: 
pulled pork sandwich, cheesy potatoes, coleslaw and a dessert.
Honoring Veterans: Area Veterans will be honored during a program at Goodhue School tomorrow, November 
11, 2021 beginning at 9:00am. The public is invited to attend. Please enter through Door #5.
Holiday Home Tour: The Goodhue High School National Honor Society will be hosting a Holiday Home Tour 
on Saturday, December 4, 2021, from 10:00am-1:00pm. Tickets are $10 per person and can be purchased at any 
of the homes listed below. All proceeds will be given to Goodhue High School Senior Scholarships.
1)Eugene & Sherri Betcher -  27711 Cty 16 Blvd, Goodhue      2)Erica Boldt - 111 11th Street North, Goodhue
3)Luke & Cassy O’Reilly - 39766 215th Avenue, Goodhue, MN 55027
New Church Building Team & Finance Team Update: The building team and finance team have begun work-
ing with our architect (Chris Peterson) and Capital Campaign Consultant (Brenda Moore) on our new building 
plans.  Questions on the process?  Feel free to contact either team’s chairperson (Building Team: Dustin Luhman, 
dustinluhman@lodermeiers.net.  Finance Team: Larry Miller, larry@millerair.com) or Pr. Eric (anspachh2002@
gmail.com).  Both teams request your prayerful support. 

Youth & Families
Confirmation Class & SWAG: Confirmation Edu-Worship is Wednesday’s from 6:45-7:30PM with pizza starting 
at 5:30PM. SWAG group meets from 7:30-8:30PM on Wednesday’s with pizza starting at 5:30pm.
Christmas Program: Our children’s Christmas program will be Dec. 5th at 4PM in gym #1 at the Goodhue school. 
We will have program practice during the Sunday school hour all Sunday’s in November. Program practice will be 
at the school on Dec. 5th at 8:30AM in gym #1. We need adult volunteers!!! Let Michelle know if you can help out!!
Confirmation Families: Do you and your kids play euchre? Do you want to learn? We are planning a family euchre 
night. There will be sign up sheets on the bulletin boards for those that might be interested. We are looking for people 
that want to play, others that are willing to teach tables of new players, and helpers to play board games or watch movies 
with those not playing. Direct questions to Mick/Kelly Rehder or Lee/Kate Ludwig. Dates to be determined.
The Outreach team is selling mugs for $10 each to support their efforts. These will be available after confirmation 
the next couple weeks in the narthex.

Connect
Aging But Dangerous:  Need more fellowship in your life? Ever want to dig deeper into Sunday’s readings & 
sermons during the week? This new opportunity may be for you! Aging But Dangerous is a group for men & 
women of all ages that will meet from 5-7pm on the 2nd Thursday. We meet again tommorrow, November 11th 
at St. Luke. There will be a potluck meal at 5pm & then a time for fellowship & discussion of the week’s read-
ings & sermon. Interested? Contact Jim or Vicki Mollenhauer jvmullies@gmail.com, 507-358-5750 or Harriet 
Warren at hwarren629@gmail.com, 651-764-3172 
Birth to 5 Years Play Group:  Families and children birth-5 years old are invited to our Pray and Play Group at 
St. Luke’s this Satruday, November 13th at 3:00pm. There will be toys, activities & refreshments while we share 
time together!
Choir : Our choir  rehearses every Sunday after worship for 30 min. Come to rehearsal if you wish to join at any time!


